
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 27th October 2023 
Fairfield News  

   Attendance 

The highest attendance for the 
week was achieved by… 

 
Dosbarth Kipling 97.1 % 

 
Fantastic!! 

Bendigedig!! 
 
 

Please make sure you inform the 
school of any necessary 

absence. 
 

 
    

Week ahead 

30th October – 3rd November: 
HALF TERM 

 
6th November 

· First day of half term 
9th November: 

· Nasal Flu Vaccination 

PTA Spooky Bake Sale 
Thank you for all the generous cake donations.  

The cake sale raised a fantastic £123. 
We hope you all enjoyed the delicious cakes! 

 
Break the Rules Day 

All the children had lots of fun today breaking the 5 rules.  
There were lots of fantastic Halloween costumes, funky hairstyles and 

even unhealthy snacks!  
This raised an amazing £309.  

Thank you everyone! 

Happy Holidays! 
The first autumn half term draws to a close and it has been a 
busy 8 weeks packed with an amazing number of activities in 

classes, along with exciting events and visitors. 
Thank you to all our community for the hard work and support 

in continuing to make Fairfield fabulous. 
Thank you also for your support and interest in your children's 
learning and development by attending the welcome meetings 

and parent’s evenings. 
It is now time for a rest, so we wish you all a happy and safe 

half term holiday next week. 
We look forward to a new half term and lots of continued 

learning and events. 
Children return to school on Monday 6th November. 

Gwyliau hapus! Happy holiday! 
 


